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Storm drain markers have already been installed in the 
following neighborhoods: I’On, Hobcaw Creek, 
Creekside, Cooper Estates, Belle Hall, Wando Lakes, 
portions of Dune West, and Brickyard Plantation.  

Please contact our office if you are interested in 
participating in the Storm Drain Marker Program in 

your neighborhood! 

A brownie troop helps leaders install storm drain decals in 
a Dunes West neighborhood.  

Many people do not realize that water in the storm 
drain flows, untreated, directly into our surrounding 
water bodies.  When contaminates are introduced 
into the storm drain system, often through illegal 
dumping, polluted stormwater can result in poor 
water quality and threaten the health of the creeks, 
rivers, and marshes we love. 

The Town of Mount Pleasant’s Storm Drain Marker 
Program is an important way that citizens can help 
prevent illegal dumping in our community.  The Storm 
Drain Marker Program relies on resident participation 
for success.   

Volunteers install storm drain 
decals and distribute informational 
flyers in neighborhoods.  Decals 
alert citizens that storm drains 
drain to waterways and dumping is 
not allowed.   

The program is free to participants 
and the Town of Mount Pleasant 
provides all decal installation 
materials and flyers for distribution 
necessary.   

For additional information, please contact the Stormwater-Water Quality Division at 843-849-2022 or 

contact our NPDES Coordinator at ggarrett@tompsc.com.  


